From: Kristi Hart

To: HEE Exhibits
Subject: HB 3350
Date: Tuesday, June 18, 2019 9:49:58 AM

Thank you for considering this important bill. I am in favor of reducing or eliminating our use of gas powered leaf
blowers, for all the reasons you probably have listed.
Thank you.

Kristi Hart
Note: Please use discretion with your personal information in written testimony (i.e., do not add personal
information you do not want the public to see). All meeting materials, including your name and any personal

information contained in the submitted documents, are posted to the Oregon Legislative Information System (OLIS)
and are accessible to all major search engines, including Google, Bing, and Yahoo.
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